Facilities Development &
Operations Department

Capital Improvements Division
2633 Vista Parkway
West Palm Beach, FL. 33411-5604

(561) 233-0260

www.pbcgov.com/fdo/cid

Palm Beach County
Board of County
Commissioners

Mary Lou Berger, Mayor
Hal R. Valeche, Vice Mayor
Paulette Burdick
Shelley Vana
Steven L. Abrams

Melissa McKinlay

Priscilla A. Taylor

County Administrator

Verdenia C, Baker

“An Equal Opportunity
Affirmative Action Employer”

Offigial Electronic Letterhead

TO: Assistant Chief Michael B, Madden

City of Riviera Beach, Police Department
FROM: Mark Filla, Radio System Manager, ESS Division
DATE: March 23, 2016
SUBJECT: P25 Radio Analog Recorder Replacement

Assistant Chief Macdden,

As you are aware Palm Beach County is in the process to migrate its
current analog trunked radio system to a digital P25 format with a contract
requirement to complete the new system and accept it by June 2017, In
order to meet the project schedule it is necessary to cut over all system
users to the new P25 core on or about August 1%, 2016. For this reason,
as well as due to the technology change to the P25 format, it is necessary
that the existing analog recorder currently in use by the City of Riviera
Beach be replaced prior to the August 1% cutover so as to avoid loss of
recorder coverage.

To assist with this issue, Palm Beach County staff has researched recorder
options, and recommends that Riviera Beach City staff coordinates with
their current recorder provider to get an IP recorder quote, as well as with
Motorola’s certified recorder companies listed below and evaluate the IP
recorder options that will best benefit Riviera Beach. The following
recorder companies are Motorola certified:

 NICE
SALES CONTACT: MIKE BUNTING

MICHAELBUNTING@MOTOROLASOLUTIONS.COM
954-4106-624

» VERINT
SALES CONTACT: PRISCILLA HINCKLE
PHINCKLE@KOVACORP.COM
800-204-5200 X 215

I hope this memo provides you with the information that you need to
replace the recorder at Riviera Beach radio dispatch room. If you need any
additional information, please reach out to either Y Minh Ho on 233-0838
or Steve Fischer on 233-0836.

Copy: Rich Avery, Project Manager, CID
Y Minh Ho, Electronics System Planner, ESS
Steve Fischer, Electronic System Analyst, ESS



